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Dear Friends,

 “You only need a roof when it’s raining
You only need a fire when it’s cold…..

And falling feels like flying ‘til you hit the ground
Say the word and I’ll be there for you…

I will be your parachute”

The lyrics above are from the song “Parachute,” written and performed by Kentucky’s own 
Chris Stapleton. I shared these lyrics at the Make The Season Bright event in December 2023, 
held at the Hospitality House, as I felt like these words accurately described why the House 
is so important. Guests don’t know they need a Hospitality House until they are dealing with 
maybe the most challenging moments of their or their loved one’s life … and then, suddenly, 
without warning, they need a parachute. The more I thought about it, the more I realized 
that many of the initiatives funded and supported by Med Center Health Foundation are like 
parachutes; you don’t know about them until you need them.    

As you will see in this report, the Foundation and the initiatives it supports provided comfort, 
care, and respite to a number of patients, visitors, and guests in 2023. Of particular note, 
because of the generosity of donors like you, the Foundation was able to help The Medical 
Center at Bowling Green purchase a third GE Healthcare Giraffe™ Incubator Carestation for 
the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU), helping the tiniest of patients and their families 
receive the best healthcare in Southcentral Kentucky. And because of our continued 
relationship with the Tincher Foundation and WHAS Crusade for Children, we are able to 
provide health and dental care to children whose families otherwise couldn’t afford it, and 
provide a more inclusive clinic and hospital environment for special needs children. 

It is an honor to serve the community as Chairman of the Med Center Health Foundation Board. 
Thank you for your continued support of the Foundation’s work. May we continue to be there 
for the community and show up with our parachutes of hope and helpfulness.

Gratefully,

Michael Cowles
Chairman
Med Center Health 
Foundation Board of Directors
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KEEPING NEWBORNS AND PARENTS CLOSE

When India and Darren Blankenship found out they were expecting 
their first baby, they knew the pregnancy would not be an easy 
one. India’s physician prepared the couple for several scenarios — 
including a premature birth, which is exactly what happened.

Maverick Lee Blankenship made his appearance at just seven 
months, weighing a little over three lbs. Because he was a preemie, 
Mav stayed in the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU) for 25 days. 
The Blankenships live in Allen County, KY (nearly 45 minutes from 
The Medical Center at Bowling Green). Not wanting to be that far 
away from their newborn, India and Darren found their way to the 
Hospitality House on The Medical Center’s campus where they were 
now a short 5-minute walk away from the NICU and Baby Mav.

“That first night I was away from my baby, it was the hardest time of 
my life,” says India. “I just cried and cried.”

Darren adds, “it was the most helpless feeling.”

But because of the generosity shown by the Hospitality House staff and guests, each day got a little 
easier. India and Darren could walk over to the hospital at any time, day or night, to feed and hold Mav. 
While they would have much rather have been able to take their baby home right away, their time at the 
Hospitality House made this scary time a little more bearable.

India said, “The people at the Hospitality House became our family. They asked about Mav everyday and 
celebrated each little victory with us!”

Darren said it best when he asked, “What would we have done without the Hospitality House?”

CARING FOR OUR TINIEST PATIENTS

In 2023, due to the generosity of donors and Med Center 
Health employees, Med Center Health Foundation was able 
to raise funds for a third GE Healthcare Giraffe™ Incubator 
Carestation for the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU).  As 
Bowling Green continues to grow, the need for NICU care 
continues to grow, too.  

Recently, the NICU department expanded from 12 beds to 16 
beds. With that, the need for more isolettes for the tiniest of 
patients also increased. In addition to the two Giraffe Incubator 
Carestations purchased in 2022, the Foundation was honored 
to partner with the NICU to help the department grow.

“The Foundation continues to be a great partner to the NICU. We are grateful for their willingness to 
fundraise and help us provide the best care to our patients and their families,” says Kim Dethridge, RN, 
Director of Women’s Services at The Medical Center at Bowling Green.



BOWLING GREEN METALFORMING 
SUPPORTS THE HOSPITALITY HOUSE 
AT MED CENTER HEALTH
Med Center Health Foundation was once again 
honored to receive a generous donation from 
Bowling Green Metalforming. In 2023, the Bowling 
Green, Ky., based company and its parent company, 
Magna, donated over $16,000 to benefit the 
Hospitality House. No guest is ever charged to stay at 
the Hospitality House, and the generosity of Bowling 
Green Metalforming and Magna will provide a place 
of respite for many families utilizing the Hospitality 
House. 

Med Center Health Foundation is grateful for the 
ongoing support of this community partner. 

TINCHER FOUNDATION HELPS 
CHILDREN
Families who cannot afford the cost of medical and dental 
services for children under the age of 18 receive care 
free of charge through Med Center Health Foundation’s 
Guardian Angel Children Services Program. Bob and Mary 
Tincher cared dearly about the youth in our region and for 
many years generously donated to this initiative.

The Robert and Mary Tincher Charitable Foundation’s 
mission is to continue the Tinchers’ legacy by helping 
children in our community. Through the Tincher 
Foundation’s donation of $100,000 in 2023, more 
than 86 uninsured children were served through the 
Guardian Angel Children Services Program. Because of 
their commitment and generosity, the Tinchers truly are 
“Angels” overseeing our community’s children.    
    

DILLARD’S SUPPORTS 
FOUNDATION’S MISSION
Over a decade ago, Dillard’s began a fruitful 
collaboration with Med Center Health Foundation. 
More than $180,000 has been donated in cash and 
in-kind donations during this time supporting The 
Community Clinic, The Dental Clinic, The Medical 
Center at Franklin, The Medical Center at Scottsville 
and Cal Turner Rehab & Specialty Center. When 
people come together to help others, whether 
donating money or time, our communities grow 
stronger. Thank you, Dillard’s, for your continued 
support of the Foundation’s mission. 

THE MEDICAL CENTER CANCER 
CENTER 2023 UPDATE 
A blessing to those receiving treatment at our 
facility, $20,000 helped more than 130 families 
with electric bills, prescriptions, medications not 
paid for by insurance, medical bills, food, gas, lung 
screenings, mammograms and even shelter during 
a very trying time. Thank you for anyone who made 
a donation to this most worthy cause. It means the 
most to know someone cares about you when life 
may not be at its best.   
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Bowling Green Metalforming team members present a check to Med 
Center Health Foundation in support of the Hospitality House.

Med Center Health Foundation is grateful for community 
partners such as The Tincher Foundation which allows us 
to continue working with agencies like the Foundry. These 
partnerships allow the Foundation to further its mission, 
increase awareness of its initiatives, and serve all ages of 
the community. 

Building Strength in our Community Together



Kathleen Donley, DDSJoshua Phillips, DMD

THE COMMUNITY & DENTAL CLINICS
The Community Clinic and The Dental Clinic were 
established to meet the medical and dental needs of our 
community for those who cannot afford these services 
on their own.  

THE COMMUNITY CLINIC
• 108 medical patients 
• 105 lab visits
•. 347 referrals for specialty consults, imaging diagnostics, mammograms and colonoscopies
•. Partnership with our Med Center Health WorkLife program provided services for more than 12 client’s patients 
  for basic care during their first 90-day waiting period
• 90 patients were seen for diabetes counseling 

THE DENTAL CLINIC
• .Dr. Kathleen Donley was hired as a part-time dentist 
•. More than 2,800 patients were seen for dental services 
• .50 sets of dentures were provided to our patients    
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MED CENTER HEALTH FOUNDATION 
RECEIVES KELLY AUTISM PROGRAM 
ALLIANCE AWARD
On April 18, 2023, Med Center Health Foundation 
was awarded a Kelly Autism Program (KAP) Alliance 
Award. This award recognizes Med Center Health’s 
commitment to hosting collegiate summer interns 
from the Kelly Autism Program. Since 2022, Med 
Center Health has hosted four KAP Circle of Support 
College Program students as interns. Med Center 
Health Foundation looks forward to continuing this 
most important community partnership to help 
promote a more diverse and inclusive workplace.

WHAS CRUSADE FOR CHILDREN 
GRANT FUNDS PEDIATRIC 
EQUIPMENT 
For the third consecutive year, Med Center Health 
Foundation received funding from the WHAS-TV 
Crusade for Children grant program. In 2023, WHAS 
awarded Med Center Health Foundation $5,000 to 
purchase specialized pediatric equipment. The grant 
was specifically used to purchase a transcutaneous 
jaundice meter, pulse oximeter, Bilirubin bed, and a 
phototherapy radiometer.

Kim Minton, Assistant Director of Kelly Autism Program; Stacie 
Bledsoe, Director of Lab Services at The Medical Center at 
Bowling Green; and, Amy Hardin, Executive Director of Med 
Center Health Foundation.
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MCH CARES HELPS 
EMPLOYEE WITH LONG-
DISTANCE CARE OF MOTHER
Many of us know how stressful it can be when a family 
member is diagnosed with cancer. For Winnie Beckman 
who works at The Medical Center in Environmental 
Services, the stress was even greater — her mother was 
diagnosed with stage IV breast cancer, all while living 
miles away in the Philippines. Winnie found herself trying 
to keep up with her mother’s health, as well as figuring 
out how to pay her medical bills. 

“I was drowning in bills,” Winnie said. “It’s hard because I 
am the only one who can help. There were hospital visits, 
medications, chemotherapy and she needed a blood 
transfusion.” A nurse helped Winnie understand what was 
going on with her mother, and also told her about MCH 
Cares — a program designed to help Med Center Health 
employees in times of hardship. Jonathan Phelps, Director 
of Linen/Environmental Services, helped Winnie apply 
for aid. Soon after, Winnie received much-needed money 
thanks to the generosity of Med Center Health employees.

“I am so thankful for MCH Cares,” Winnie said, “and so 
happy that, with chemo, there is more life for my mother.”

The MCH Cares program gives Med Center Health employees an easy opportunity to help their fellow employees 
through payroll deduction. One hundred percent of what is donated is used for employees who need help during 
trying times. Learn more at MCHealth.Foundation/MCHCares.

EMPLOYEES CONTRIBUTING TO HELP OTHERS (ECHO)
ECHO has been a huge part of The Medical Center community since 2000 when the Foundation began. At that 
time, 345 employees donated through payroll deduction with a total raised of $16,525 annually. As we ended 
2023, 945 employees were enrolled in ECHO. In CY23, $195,510 was raised through payroll donations. To date, 
$2.9 million has been given back to patients, their families, and our own employees when help has been needed.  

This statement shows the value of the ECHO program and what difference it makes in lives in our community. 
We are very grateful for everyone who has given a gift over the years. We continue to do great things together. 
If you are not already a part of this invaluable team, please learn more about ECHO at mcheath.foundation/
ECHO. Every dollar, no matter the amount, makes a difference! 

P.S. And the best part of ECHO is how much fun we have together!
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Hospitality 
House

Guardian Angel 
Children’s Services
Donor-Driven Program

The Medical Center Cancer Treatment Center
Covered assistance with:

Neonatal Intensive 
Care Unit

Because of you, we continued to do great things in our community in 2023! 
Whether you are a community member or a Med Center Health employee, your donations 
impact the health and wellbeing of others throughout Southcentral Kentucky.

The Community Clinic

la150
visits performed

347 referrals made
for specialty services:
X-rays, mammograms,
colonoscopies & more

The Dental Clinic

Kathleen Donley, DDS

Financial assistance with 
50 sets of dentures

MCH Cares 
Program

The Dr. Rebecca D. Shadowen 
Research and Education Fund
• Supported publishing fees for 
  peer-reviewed journals
• Provided travel to regional & 
  national conferences

Home away from home 
for 1,099 guests
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The Charity Ball, one of the premier charity events in this region, is a black-tie gala benefiting several main The Charity Ball, one of the premier charity events in this region, is a black-tie gala benefiting several main 
initiatives of the Foundation to include The Community Clinic and The Dental Clinic, The Medical Center Cancer initiatives of the Foundation to include The Community Clinic and The Dental Clinic, The Medical Center Cancer 
Center, Hospitality House, Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU) and Guardian Angel Children’s Services Program. Center, Hospitality House, Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU) and Guardian Angel Children’s Services Program. 
With a mission confirmed by our attendees to improve the quality of life in the communities we serve, this annual With a mission confirmed by our attendees to improve the quality of life in the communities we serve, this annual 
fundraiser was a huge success. More than $432,000 was raised with 700 attendees. One hundred percent of fundraiser was a huge success. More than $432,000 was raised with 700 attendees. One hundred percent of 
all sponsorship and funds raised goes to the designated fund of the donor’s choice. This would not be possible all sponsorship and funds raised goes to the designated fund of the donor’s choice. This would not be possible 
without the support of Med Center Health covering all expenses and administrative costs associated with the event.   without the support of Med Center Health covering all expenses and administrative costs associated with the event.   

Thank you to everyone who supported the Foundation and attended the Ball. We are grateful! Thank you to everyone who supported the Foundation and attended the Ball. We are grateful! 

SAVE THE DATE: 
CHARITY BALL 

2024

NOVEMBER

9



Thank you to all of our amazing sponsors who believe in Med Center Health Foundation’s mission. A special thanks to 
Sloan Convention Center and to those who helped transform Sloan Convention Center: MacKenzie’s Flowers, The Event 
Kode, Liz Bradley Interior Design, Fuqua Event Party Rentals and the Community Relations Committee.



VISIONARY 
$500,000 - $1,500,000
Truist Financial

FOUNDER 
$100,000 - $499,000
Anonymous 
Bank of America Merrill Institutional Consulting
Commonwealth Health Corporation 
Delta Dental of Kentucky
Dillard’s
English, Lucas, Priest and Owsley, LLP
Gerald Printing
Goldsmith Jewelry Design & Repair
Graves Gilbert Clinic
Holiday Inn University Plaza
Houchens Industries
Kohl’s Corporation
Scott, Murphy and Daniel
Stengel Hill Architecture
The Medical Center at Bowling Green
The Medical Center at Franklin
The Medical Center at Scottsville
Laura Goad Turner Charitable Foundation

LEADER 
$50,000 - $99,999
Atalla Plastic Surgery | Skin + Laser 
Ford’s Furniture
Franklin Bank and Trust Company
German American Bank
Haskins Foundation
Jewelry Barn and Pawn Shop
MacKenzie’s Flowers
Morris Jewelry
Neace Lukens Insurance
SOKY Happenings
VIP BG Magazine/Dabora, Inc.
WBKO Television
XBS Digital

BENEFACTOR 
$25,000 - $49,999
Arnold Consulting Engineering Services, Inc.
Bank of Edmonson County
BG Home Furnishings
The Bistro
Bowling Green Associated Pathologists, PSC
Bowling Green Metalforming - A Magna Company
Bowling Green Hot Rods
Brickyard Cafe
Chase Bank
Commerce Bank
Consolidated Paper Group
Daily News
Dart Foundation
Dean Dorton Allen Ford, PLLC
Eyeconic TV 
Fuqua Events and Rentals
Holland America Inc
Imaging Consultants of Kentucky
Kentucky Hospital Association
NiteLiters, Inc.
Omni Custom Meats, Inc.
Pinnacle Financial Partners
Pool & Spa Depot
Quest Diagnostics
RENEW by Optimum Rejuvenation 
Salameh Plastic Surgery 
State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company    
UK Healthcare
Walmart #299
Wellcare of Kentucky
Western Kentucky Heart, Lung & Gastroenterology
WHAS Crusade for Children, Inc.

GUARDIAN 
$10,000 - $24,999
Allied Energy, Inc.
Ann B. Gipson Foundation
Aqualand Pool Spa & Patio
Aramark Healthcare
Atmos Energy Corporation
Baird Private Wealth Management
Bandy, Inc.
BKD, LLP
Bright Coalition, Inc.
Cardinal Uniforms & Scrubs
Carmon Imaging
Clinton County Soil & Water Conservation District
Community Foundation of Louisville
Community Foundation of South Central Kentucky
Deemer’s Floral Co. Inc.
Dressman Benzinger LaVelle psc
Fabric Cleaners
Fruit of the Loom
Hilliard Lyons Charitable Contribution Committee
IKON Office Solutions
Karl Storz Endoscopy-America, Inc.
KD Aesthetics
Kentucky Skin Cancer Center
Kroger
Kim and C. David Jones
Logan Aluminum, Inc.
Lulu’s Home Furnishings Consignments
M & L Electric
March of Dimes
Mattress Firm
Mayo Foundation for Medical Education and Research
McGown Audio Video
Mick-Murf Construction, Inc.
Morris Promotional Specialties
Musician’s Pro Productions 
Nat’s Outdoor Sports
Office Resources, Inc.
PepsiAmericas, Inc.
Pfizer Foundation
Pfizer, Inc.
PNC Bank
ProjectTech, Inc.
RE/MAX Real Estate Executives
Regina Webb Salon and Spa
Reynolds, Johnston, Hinton, LLP
Sahetya Medical Institute
Debbie Salyer Photography
Seabourn Cruise Line
SKY Pediatric Dentistry
South Central Bank
Southeastern Displays, Inc.
Southern KY Oral Surgery Associates
State Street United Methodist Church
Stupp Brothers Bridge and Iron Company Foundation
Sublime Media Group
The Event Kode
Tyson Foods, Inc. 
US Foods
Walmart #5236
Wehr Constructors - Western Kentucky Operations
Wehr Constructors, Inc.
Wells Fargo
WKU Hilltopper Sports Properties
WNKY’s NBC and CBS
Zebra Graphics

New Business Honor Roll Members

Business 
Honor 
Roll
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Business Honor Roll is an 
extraordinary group of 
organizations committed 
to improving lives. A 
partnership with the 
Foundation through 
services and financial 
support is an unwaivering 
commitment to the 
communities we serve.

Mickeye and Mike Murphy



VISIONARY 
$500,000 - $1,500,000
Carolyn Wolfe (d.) and James (d.) Brite, Sr.      
Glenn Malchow, D.M.D.   
     Malchow Orthodontic Endowment Fund
Estate of Bernard Young (d.)

FOUNDER 
$100,000 - $499,999
Anonymous*
Anonymous (2)
Jerry E. Baker (d.)
John (d.) and Chris Desmarais
The Family of Dr. G.Y. Graves
Darlene and Jim Johnson
Linda and John Kelly
Dr. Patricia J. Mercer
Dr. Paul and Susan Moore*
G. Michael and Mickeye Murphy
Cheri and Joe Natcher
Rita and Jim Scott
Herman (d.) and Lena (d.) Smith Family Endowment
Dr. Alejandro and Ashley Soriano
Estate of Wayne Junior Stice (d.)
Robert (d.) and Mary L. (d.) Tincher Foundation
Don Vitale
Shannon and Michael Vitale
Suzanne Vitale

LEADER 
$50,000 - $99,999
Drs. Faye Istanbooly and Ziad Al-Amiri
Covella H. Biggers (d.)
Dr. John (d.) and Donna Blackburn, Ph.D., RN
Beth (d.) and David Bradford
Barbara (d.) and Kenneth Burch (d.)
Marthena R. Burr
Regina and Ken Byrd
Jean and Lee Cherry
Beverly and Hoy Hodges
Dr. Eli Jackson
Sarah and Harvey Johnston
Bud Layne
Dixie and Pete (d.) Mahurin
Eva and Jim Martens
Dr. Juli and David McCay
Carol and Dan McIvor
Dr. Bill (d.) and Lou Moore
Kimberly (d.) and William A. Potter
Dr. Debra and Ron Sowell
Clara M. and Carrel K. (d.) Sumner

BENEFACTOR 
$25,000 - $49,999
Anonymous
Ellie C. and Charles W. Adams
Ruthie Bale
Joyce and Claude Berry
Linda and B. J. (d.) Booth
Gail and Gary Broady
Lynda and David Broderick
The Buckberry Family
David Chandler
Robin and Dr. David Ciochetty
Natalie and John Mark Fones*
Anne and Jimmie (d.) Gipson
Angela and Eric Hagan*
Dr. Ghayth Hammad and Suha Nasser

Dr. Peter Hardin
Kathy and Fred (d.) Higgins
Susan and Gordon Jones
Melinda and Jeff Joyce
Norma Jean and Bob Kirby
Betsy and John Kullman
Michele W. and Paul T. Lawless*
Shelby G. and Charlie (d.) Moore
Dr. William and Sharon Moss*
Cara and Bob Pitchford
Opal (d.) and Robert (d.) Proctor
Shirley and Hugh David (d.) Roe
Tracy and Eddie Scott*
Leisa and Steve Shirley
Cora J. (d.) and Colonel Robert E. (d.) Spiller
Jan and Buster Stewart
Melissa and Wade Stone*
Doris C. and Roger Thomas
Catherine and Dean Warren
Jacqueline and Gary (d.) Woodward*
Dr. Joseph J. Zaydon

GUARDIAN 
$10,000 - $24,999
Anonymous*
Anne and Richard Afton
Melissa and Bob Allen*
Judy and Bob Armstrong
Margaret Baker
F. Richard Ball
Jake and Angela Barrick*
Gail Pruitt Baumgarten
Drs. Marie Michelson and Colonel James Beattie
Laura and Jonathan Belcher*
Maribeth and Louis Berman
Dr. Mark and Kathryn Bigler
Cathy and Mike Bishop
Sandy and Thomas Boussard
Laura and Steven Bowra
Georgena Brackett
Liz Bradley
Jo An Pearson Buck
Kevin Burch
Navada and Joe Campbell
Cheri and Dennis Chaney*
Carole and John Chaney
Dr. Joe (d.) and Nancy (d.) Cheek
Michael Cowles
Dr. Eduardo and Marilyn De Los Reyes
Mary Alice and Geoffrey Fields
Sandra and Gary Force
Marcia (d.) and Judge William G. Fuqua
Kim and Greg Gay*
Gerri and Ken Glenn
Leo Govani
Robin and David Gray*
Amy and Mike Hardin*
Carole and Norman Harned
Joyce and Tom Hart
Paula and Jimmy Hendrick
Jan and Bob (d.) Hensley
Laura and Bob Hilliard
Gayle E. Hooks
Dr. Michael Howell
Ruth and Larson (d.) Hudson
Dr. Matthew Hunsaker
Courey and Tony Huynh
Shirley and Bill Kendall
Elise and William Konwiczka

Chuck (d.) Layne
Eve Main and Tommy Loving 
Emily Martin
Ronnie Martin*
Stan Matthews
Julia and Mitchell McDonald
Dr. Richard and Michelle McGahan
Ann Mead
Jan and Dirk Miller
Judy and Currie Milliken
Shanan (d.) and Eddie Mills
Chief Justice and Mrs. John Minton
Sarah C. and Ronnie Moore
Dr. Stephen Moore
Dr. Narendra and Vimila Nathoo*
Jane and John (d.) Newman
Jacob Pace*
Lassie (d.) and Leon (d.) Page
Kathy and Geoff Palmer
Dr. Darin and Rebecca Passer*
Mr. and Mrs. Howell Patton, III
Marilyn and Jerry Patton
Julie and Gary Ransdell
Carla and Terry Reagan*
Neva and Honorable Jody Richards
Sarah and Bill Richey
Kathleen Riley*
The Family of Margaret H. Ross (d.)
Peggy and Hugh (d.) Runner
Jolene and Butch Rush
Kathy Scariot
Christy and Brian Schuette
Jo Jean and Jack (d.) Scott
Sue and Jim (d.) Secrest
Dr. David Shadowen
Terri and Steve Sheldon
Dr. Patricia G. Faulkner-Simmons and Steve Simmons
Linda and Jim Skaggs
Kathy A. Smith*
Carole Steen
Barbara (d.) and Charles (d.) Stewart
Stephen Stucy
Kendra and Steve Sutton
Cecilia and Kevin Thomas
Dr. L. Michael Trapasso
Ferris Van Meter (d.)
Linda and James Vaughn
Mariano J. Vitale
Glenna and Johnny Webb
Carol (d.) and Denny Wedge
Julie Wedge
Minerva and Kevin Westray
Roland Willock
Rick Wilson
Miki and David Wiseman
Cathey and Tony Witty
Cindy and John Yonts

*Med Center Health Employee as of 12/31/23
(d.) deceased
New Warren Society Members

Warren Society
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The Warren Society is a 
distinguished group of 
leaders in our community, 
each of whom supports the 
advancement of healthcare 
with a minimum cumulative 
commitment of $10,000.



2023
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In 2023, Med Center Health Foundation partnered with the City of 
Bowling Green to host the Make The Season Bright celebration during 
Light Up BG Week. For the first time, the Bowling Green event was held 
at The Hospitality House, and it was a great success. The House was full 
of familiar faces as well as new supporters. This year’s Bowling Green 
event was planned and carried out by a new group of volunteers, the 
“next generation of philanthropists.” We are grateful for their hard work 
and dedication to the event. We are also thankful for everyone who 
worked on Make the Season Bright events held at The Medical Centers 
in Franklin, Scottsville, Albany, and Horse Cave (Caverna). In total, these 
events raised $16,000 for Med Center Health Foundation initiatives.  



JANUARY 2000 - DECEMBER 2023
Contributions Received to Date . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  .$43,716,991.01
Contributions Transferred to Date . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  .$43,716,991.01

DONOR-DESIGNATED
TRANSFERRED AMOUNTS
The Community Clinic and The Dental Clinic . .  . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $11,051,847 
Hospitality House . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $6,715,810
Cal Turner Rehab & Specialty Care . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  . . . . . . . $547,734
Adult Day Center . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .$540,758
The Medical Center Cancer Center . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $508,849
The Medical Center-WKU Health Sciences Complex . . . . . . . . .  . . .  $417,347
The Medical Center Women’s Health & Newborn Services . . . . . . .  $264,115
MCH Cares Program (formerly Employee Tornado Relief Fund)  . . $280,766
Health-Related Scholarships Funded at WKU . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $223,387
Guardian Angel Children Services Program . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $325,175
The Medical Center Education . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  . $3,425
The Medical Center Neurosurgery . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $150,100
The Medical Center Community Wellness . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .$129,479
The Dr. Rebecca D. Shadowen Research & Education Fund . . . . . .$133,886
The Medical Center Neonatal Intensive Care Unit . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .$176,443
The Medical Center at Franklin . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $116,283
The Victoria Kelly Neurosurgery Education Fund . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $70,000
Marion Boyd Scholarship Fund . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .$58,987
The Medical Center at Caverna . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $56,594
The Medical Center at Bowling Green . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .$18,268
The Medical Center at Albany . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $53,030
The Medical Center at Scottsville . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $35,548
The Medical Center Emergency Department . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $13,985
Other Facilities . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  . $45,063
Gary A. Woodward Nursing Scholarship Fund . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $4,000
Commonwealth Regional Specialty Hospital. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $2,171
Endowment Value . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  . . . . $17,747,722.68
In-Kind Donations . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $4,026,218.33

TOTAL . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $43,716,991.01
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HOSPITALITY HOUSE 
2023 STATS

634 

UNIQUE PATIENTS
3610 TOTAL NIGHTS STAYED

5 NIGHTS
AVERAGE LENGTH OF STAY
HOUSED GUESTS FROM 
29/50 STATES, 52/120 KENTUCKY COUNTIES 

ith your support, the Foundation leads the way in raising funds for future innovations ith your support, the Foundation leads the way in raising funds for future innovations 
  in healthcare. As we look to the future, endowments have become more and more in healthcare. As we look to the future, endowments have become more and more 
important to support the operations of the Hospitality House, The Community Clinic and The important to support the operations of the Hospitality House, The Community Clinic and The 
Dental Clinic, Guardian Angel Children Services Program and the advancement of education.  Dental Clinic, Guardian Angel Children Services Program and the advancement of education.  

Thank you for the investment you have made in better healthcare in Southcentral Kentucky. Thank you for the investment you have made in better healthcare in Southcentral Kentucky. 



GIFTS OF ANY AMOUNT ARE ALWAYS 
APPRECIATED AND VALUED.

• Charitable Gifts from IRAs 
• Employer Match Gifts
• Endowments
• Life Insurance
• Memorial Giving
• Outright Gift
• Planned Giving/Legacy Giving
• Real Estate or Closely Held Stock
• Recurring Gifts
• Securities

Learn more about these options 
at mchealth.foundation

ways to

giftto make a
3ways

ONLINE
mchealth.foundation

MAIL
Med Center Health Foundation
800 Park Street
Bowling Green, KY 42101

CALL
270-745-1535

800 Park Street
Bowling Green, KY 42101
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